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I am emailing to oppose bill 2027 that would prevent a bridge over the deschutes river south of Bend to complete
the trail network in the deschutes national forest. Trails are an important part of the Bend experience for residents
and tourists. This bill has not gone through respectful procedures, while the park district has been working on that
trail appropriately for years. Please do not support bill 2027. Thank you.
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